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Sunset Hills 

Elementary School 
MARCH 2018 NEWSLETTER 

 

MESSAGE FROM ADMINISTRATION 

 
Students, parents, and community, we want to thank 

you for your continued support and patience as we approach 

our 4th quarter. In an effort to ensure the safety of all 

students, staff, and visitors please continue to follow 

the process put in place and support the implementation of 

visitor check-out by turning in your badge at the front 

office before you leave. 

Points of Pride 

You may have noticed our stage has transformed into a 

V.I.P. dining experience for those classes who continue to 

display café expectations daily. Way-To-Go to the four 

classrooms who have already participated: Traber, Albrest, 

Biama, and Spataro. Also, in the café we have implemented 

the “60 Science Power Words” to encourage vocabulary 

building. Look for the giant signs and ask your student to 

define a word. If they are able to do so correctly when 

administration asks they will receive a RAYS Way for 

“Yearning to Learn”. 

 We thank you for your continued support and 

feedback, without your input we cannot continue to grow. 

Please visit the link below to participate in our parent 

survey and provide your feedback.  

 
https://www.pcsb.org/ParentSurvey 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT 

DATES 

3/1 – Ice Cream 
Social/ dr. 
Seuss 
night/PTA  
6:30PM-
7:30PM 
 

3/6- 5th Grade 

FSA Writing 

Assessment 

3/7- 4th Grade 

FSA Writing 

Assessment 

3/26-3/30- 

Spring Holiday 

Break 

 

https://www.pcsb.org/ParentSurvey
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Thank you for attending The Valentine’s MONSTER STOMP dance!!    

  
 
 
 
March 1st 6:30-8 PM- Cafeteria 

Dr. Seuss Ice Cream Social-   
Make your own sundae and enjoy some Seussical 
characters reading some of your favorite Dr. Seuss 
stories. We will also break for a quick General 
Meeting of PTA ( half hour) to create a volunteer 
election committee. 
  Thank you to all the families who participate, 
and support our PTA. Your enthusiasm allows us to 
advocate for stronger schools, better education and 
a growing community. If you are not yet a member, 
you can still join by grabbing a membership envelope in the office and paying $5.00. Nothing 
else is required of you. There are no required volunteer hours or required meetings. To be a 
member simply means that you are part of a national not for profit group that advocates on a 
local level for children and families all over the US. 

  
This year we have been able to purchase playground equipment. 
Ask your kids about giant Connect Four and Jenga! We have 
purchased special storage for the Rays Ways Store to help 
maintain the store easily for our staff, also school planners were 
purchased for all students,. We have supported literacy by 
encouraging reading events and purchasing books and joining 

literacy challenges with the Library. We supported Red Ribbon Week with extra goodies to 
give away. We supported 10 families with holiday meals for Thanksgiving and Christmas. We 
give each child, on each testing day, a snack and water to help them focus and encourage 
their mental focus. This past month we voted to help with the maintenance on the school 
owned golf carts, and to aid the school in extending the ELP program through the FSA testing. 
There are always needs within our school and classrooms and the PTA Board works hard to 
represent the members’ wishes by answering these needs. Don’t forget to thank a PTA 
volunteer. They work from their heart for nothing more than the knowledge that they helped 
make a difference for your families. 

 

 

https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=IAWQ8HjK&id=2D544938C9EA2114E68FC9D6A59D67307F1CEF13&thid=OIP.IAWQ8HjKNQte3Fhr6mD5iADjEs&mediaurl=http://4.bp.blogspot.com/-Q85_M7TZB3I/TxEVEGyX4xI/AAAAAAAAEBQ/rH15uF-hoyI/s320/2.JPG&exph=320&expw=243&q=valentines+monster+mash+dance&simid=608014710982378871&selectedIndex=6
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=dFl60CD/&id=3A00925A2F83881FC5849BBD5FFC20A3F206A15C&thid=OIP.dFl60CD_0WwCFylILqHbqwHaFP&mediaurl=http://smartermoms.files.wordpress.com/2012/02/dr-seuss.jpg&exph=1240&expw=1754&q=Dr.+Suess&simid=608005923429811699&selectedIndex=4
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=MiCMr4Gq&id=6ED354D779F2F8EEC3821CCF95E63373209B35D8&thid=OIP.MiCMr4GqQRsQBorjW9wtWAHaCe&mediaurl=http://quotesideas.com/wp-content/uploads/2016/02/Well-Hello-March.jpg&exph=533&expw=1598&q=March&simid=607987446503375607&selectedIndex=185
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Sunset Hills Elementary Attendance 

January Attendance = 86% of all students have attended 90% of the school year. 

 Our Goal = 90% of all students attend 90% of the school year.  

 Stingrays, we need to improve our school-wide attendance by 4% in order to reach goal. 

  

 The S.H.E. child study team has put in place an incentive for students to improve their 

attendance, and students could win a brand new bike!!! The incentive program is called “Biking 

towards perfect attendance!”   We all know the importance of attendance on student 

achievement.  Please help us “build excitement” in your child and promote our incentive 

program. The bike has been on the morning news program and on display around campus for 

all the students to see.  

 Biking towards perfect Attendance program:   

         The challenge is taking place for four weeks from February 20th to March 20th  

         Student earns two entries into drawing for perfect attendance during that time 

         Students earns one entry into a drawing for near perfect attendance. (1 excused day of being 

absent or 1 excused tardy or 1 excused early release)  

 Winner will be announced on Wednesday, March 21st.  

 Thanks so much for your support the “Biking towards perfect attendance” initiative!   

 

March Student 

Celebrations 

Rich Smith 
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Sunset Hills Elementary is Committed 2 Character Education: 

“I pledge myself to C2C, respect and responsibility. Honesty and motivation, too, I’ll use 

these traits in all I do!” 

Congratulations to our January C2C students of the Month for Self-Motivation: 

Angela Bavis 
Jessie Wysocki 

Aubrey Beatty 
Ethan Fatolitis 

Evan Hill 
Frances Damalos 

Abigail 

Steenberge 
Nicholas Arn 

Liviah Willis 
Makayla Jewett 

Tucker Eastman 
Ryan Hammer 

Michael Coriaty 
Aaden Nielsen 

Lewis Smither 
Tiana Tamas 

Ben Lague 
Samantha Hippe 

Oliver Weideman 
Victoria Fafrak 

Rowan McDonnell 
Vasiliki Lia 

Kinsey White 
James Dowdy 

Addison Leonard 
Mia Nater 

Yianni Skourellos 
Karsyn Darst 

Merlina Cepele 

 

 

Our C2C trait for March is  

Honesty: 
 

Using truthful speech and Behavior. 
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VISION/HEARING SCREENINGS 
March 19, 2018 

We will be conducting vision and hearing screenings on kindergarten students.  First grade 

students will have vision, hearing and BMI screenings. Third grade students will have vision and 

BMI screenings.  Students in kindergarten through fifth grade that are new to Pinellas County 

will have their vision and hearing screened, if time permits.  Students that have glasses or 

hearing aids need to wear them for the screening.  If your child is not 

in one of the grades to be screened, and you wish to have them 

screened, please send in a written request.  Any questions, please 

contact Stacey Wendler, at 943-5523.  

 

 

 

Dinner Dilemmas To create family discussions that promotes Character Education. 

 
 

 
 

THE C2C TRAIT IN APRIL WILL BE SELF-CONTROL: MANAGING YOUR 

EMOTIONS AND CHOOSING ACCEPTABLE BEHAVIOR. 
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